	
	salford city council core strategy Community event


Salford city council is currently producing its Core Strategy which will set out the spatial vision and strategic objectives for Salford for the period up to 2027.  The document will establish the scale and broad location of new development and the key infrastructure needed to support that development. Among a range of other issues, important decisions on the type of housing to be built, the use of existing employment areas, and the potential release of greenbelt for development will be made through the Core Strategy. It also has an important role to play in delivering the spatial elements of the council's Sustainable Community Strategy. 
The Core Strategy Issues and Options Report, which is the first stage in the development of this vision, will be undergoing a period of public consultation starting on Friday 17th October 2008. The Issues and Options Report identifies a number of issues which the council should address in planning for the city’s future development, and proposes a series of different options for addressing these issues. The purpose of the consultation is to ensure that all of the main issues the core strategy needs to address have been identified, and that all reasonable and realistic options are considered. 
As part of the consultation period an event has been arranged for members of community committees and other individuals who have previously expressed an interest in the Core Strategy. This will provide more information about what the Issues and Options report is saying and how potential options may affect different parts of the city.  The event will be held on Tuesday 21st October in the Salford Suite, Civic Centre, Chorley Road, Swinton. The event will start at 7pm and is due to finish at 9pm, however registration will commence at 6.30pm and a buffet will be available before the event commences.  
Each community committee has been invited to  send up to 5 representatives to this event. Please let the Committee Officer have the names of any Members who wish to take part 
Its is hoped  that members of the community committee will be interested in attending this event as it will give them an opportunity to play a key role in influencing the way the city will develop in future
Those Members who are not able to attend the event on 21st October are welcome to take part in the various drop-in events that have also been scheduled details of which are enclosed . 

